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Limiting the citizens rights to use or own, or bear such arms is completely 

unconstitutional and has proven over and over to fail at succeeding in prevention of 

crime. We need to look at the underlying causes of the criminal activity and repair the 

root of the problem instead of infringing upon the rights that are given to us by our 

maker. And all lawmakers including the judicial department needs to follow the oath 

they took to protect the Constitution at all costs. Limiting the citizens in the arms that 

they could bear is only going to hurt more people than it will help. See about 

correcting poverty and improving people's lives so they will not choose to do harm to 

others, no matter what tool they use. That's a simple study, those that hurt the most 

cause the most harm. 


